
Cow & Gate and Tesco are voluntarily recalling 15 varieties of 7+ months Cow & 
Gate baby food jars (200g) sold by Tesco stores in the UK, as a precautionary 
measure following concerns that some jars may have been tampered with. The 
recall only involves these varieties sold in Tesco stores in the UK. No other Cow & 
Gate, Tesco or other branded baby products are affected. You can continue to 
buy and use these products bought from other retailers in complete confidence. 

Product Recall.
7+ months Cow & Gate baby food 
jars 200G 
Date of recall: 28/01/20 

Contact details
Cow & Gate and Tesco are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
If you would like further details, please contact Tesco Customer 
Services directly on 0800 917 6897 (UK). Or you can contact the 
Cow & Gate careline on UK 0800 977 8880 (UK). 

What you should do
Please do not feed any Cow & Gate 7+ months baby food jars 200g purchased from 
Tesco to your baby. Instead, return it to a Tesco store where a full refund will be 
given. No receipt is required.   Use our store locator to find your nearest Tesco.
 

Butternut Squash Chicken & Pasta Tasty Cottage Pie 

Potato Spinach & Beef

Courgette & Hake Rice

Potato & Turkey Roast 

All 7+ months Cow & Gate baby food jars 200g

Tomato & Courgette Pasta

Peach Apple & Kiwi

Yummy Harvest Chicken

Rice Pudding

Apple Crumble

Banana Crumble

Products recalled All batches and best before dates of the following products:

Creamy Cauliflower Cheese

Spaghetti Bolognese

Garden Pea & Turkey

Succulent Pork Casserole

tel:08009176897
tel:08009778880
https://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk/

